
 

 

February 3, 2022 
 
 
Keith Price 
Building and Zoning Director 
City of Bel Aire 
7651 E. Central Park Ave. 
Bel Aire, KS  67226 
 
RE: Preliminary Plat Application – Chapel Landing 6th 
 
Dear Mr. Price: 
 
It has been brought to our attention that the street names did not match when we submitted the 
Preliminary Plat Application along with the Preliminary Plat for Chapel Landing 6th.  We inadvertently 
stated on the Preliminary Plat Application that the street names were “Highlander Cir” and “Highlander 
Ct”. 
 
This letter is to clarify that the names of the streets should be “Highland Cir” and “Highland Ct” as 
correctly labeled on the Preliminary Plat. 
 
We apologize for any confusion.   
 
Sincerely, 
Baughman Company, P.A. 
 

    
 
Philip J. Meyer, L.A.      
Vice-President            
        


